
IMPORTANT NOTICE
This publication is provided only as a general discussion of legal principles and ideas. Every situation is unique and must be reviewed by a licensed attorney to determine 
the appropriate application of the law to any particular fact scenario. If you have a legal question, consult with an attorney. The reader of this publication will not rely upon 
anything herein as legal advice and will not substitute anything contained herein for obtaining legal advice from an attorney. No attorney-client relationship is formed by the 
publication or reading of this document. Moss & Barnett, A Professional Association, assumes no liability for typographical or other errors contained herein or for changes in 
the law affecting anything discussed herein.

Toll Free 877.494.MOSS

Telephone 612.877.5000

Facsimile 612.877.5999

www.moss-barnett.com

4800 Wells Fargo Center

90 South Seventh Street

Minneapolis, MN 55402-4129

4800 Wells Fargo Center 90 South Seventh Street Minneapolis, MN 55402-4129

Toll Free: 877.494.MOSS p: 612.347.0300 f: 612.339.6686 www.moss-barnett.com

Remember to tune in to WCCO 830AM Saturdays at Noon to listen to MINNESOTA LAW,  
Presented by Moss & Barnett

This one-hour program focuses on interesting law facts and important new developments in the law and features a different  

Moss & Barnett attorney and topic each week. Some of our recent programs featured Moss & Barnett attorneys Peter Koller, on 

“What to Expect When You Get Called for Jury Duty” (October 30, 2010); David Biek, on “Protecting Patents in Foreign Countries”  

(December 4, 2010); and Brian Grogan, on “Net Neutrality – What Does It Mean?” (January 30, 2011). Upcoming programs will feature 

Chief Justice Lorie Gildea, on the “State of Minnesota Courts” (April 9, 2011), and Robert Stein, Everett Fraser Professor of Law, 

University of Minnesota Law School, on the Uniform Law Commission (May 7, 2011), in addition to many of our Moss & Barnett attorneys 

discussing a variety of topics. To learn more about our upcoming programs and to listen to any of our past broadcasts, visit our web site at  

moss-barnett.com and click on the MINNESOTA LAW icon. Also, we are pleased to announce that podcasts of our MINNESOTA LAW 

shows are now available on iTunes, starting with our January 8, 2011 show. 


